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Sunday, October 25, 2020 - 9:30 AM 
Pastor Jim Murphy 

“Holy People!” 
I Peter 2:1-12 

Preaching • Teaching • Evangelism • Discipleship • Meaningful Relationships 

Ministry Focus 
Jonathan & Angela Stone, Allison, Benjamin, & Samuel 

Serving:  Peru 

Pray For: 
Jonathan as he teaches and gives leadership at the Seminary 

New Life Prenatal Center as it reaches out to young women and men 
Strength and wisdom in all ministry areas 

October 18 Month-to-date 
 

General Fund Deposits $15,280.23 $37,780.05 

Stewardship Report 

What’s Happening %is Week . . . 

 Wednesday 10/28: 7:00 pm Youth Bible Study 
   “&e Final Answer” Bible Study 
   Nights of Brite Program 
   Prayer Warriors 



General Announcements 
Virtual Life Groups:  Go to fbjc.org and sign up online.  Contact Pastor Russ for 
more information at pastorruss@fbjc.org. 

Children’s Christmas Outreach: 

• Operation Christmas Child (National Collection Week is: Nov. 16-23).  
Boxes available at the nursery check-in. 

• Letters to Africa - Kids’ create your own Christmas Cards for Pastors’ 
Kids’ in Togo.  Collection of cards November 16-23. 

Announcement from your Deacon of Caring - Bob Wickman 

I Thess. 5:12-13 says, “Now we ask you, brothers, to respect those who 
work hard among you, who are over you in the Lord and who admonish you. 
Hold them in the highest regard in love because of their work...” October is 
Pastor Appreciation Month. The Covid-19 crisis this year has posed an 
extraordinary strain on our pastors as they have faithfully continued to 
minister to Christ's church despite the ongoing challenges. Let’s show our 
pastors how important they are to the First Baptist Family! When in-person 
services reopen, there will be a basket at each Welcome Center for notes of 
encouragement. If you aren’t able to attend in person and you would like to 
participate, please mail to:  1321 Reynolds Road, JC, NY 13790, Attn:  
Pastor Appreciation, designating "Pastor Jim", "Pastor Russ" or "Pastor 
Chris". Thank you for blessing them as they have blessed us. 


